
 

*****Please understand that all dates are subject to change. Always look at the assignment board for 

the most up to date information. 

Date:  October 30th to November 3rd

Reading:  

This week we will finish text features 

and begin working on drawing 

conclusions.  

Math:  

This week we will finish Chapter 4 

and test on Thursday, 11/2. The 

students should all be practice 

multiplication facts every day for at 

least 5 or 10 minutes. They will need 

to memorize all their facts. Our timed 

quizzes focus on one number, but the 

chapter is asking them to work on all 

facts. We will also quiz on three’s this 

week.  

Spelling: 

We will have a test Thursday, 

November 2nd. The words will be 

posted online, and they are in your 

child’s Reader’s Notebook. I asked all 

the children to bring the Reader’s 

Notebook home because they didn’t 

all have time to write the words in 

the planner. Our test will be on words 

that have unexpected spellings. This 

usually means they contain a letter or 

letters that are silent. 

Writing: 

Most students are done with their 

narratives. We will finish up, and 

share with our classmates. We will 

then begin writing personal essays. 

Grammar: 

This week we will finish verb tenses 

and begin working on commas. This 

will include commas in a series and 

commas in addresses.  

Religion:   

We will have an open book test on 

Chapter 5 on Monday. We will begin 

working on Chapter 6 which is about 

prayer. 

Science: This week we will finish 

Chapter 5. We will test on Friday on 

just lessons three and four. The study 



guide went home in the Friday 

Folder. 

Social Studies: 

This week we will begin Chapter 3, 

which is about the arrival of the 

Europeans. 

 

***Thank you to those who have 

volunteered to send in something for 

the Halloween party. Please just send 

the items in that morning with your 

child.  

***We will not have a book order for 

the month of November due to the 

Book Fair. Thank you to those of you 

that have ordered. So far, we have 

received 14 free books for the 

classroom! 


